WasTe CONNECTIONS INC.

Connect with the Future®

Amador Disposal Service
6500 Buena Vista Road
lone, CA 95640

(209) 274-4095
June 11, 2009

Re: Notice of Public Hearing

Dear Valued Customer:
Amador Disposal Service would like to inform you of a hearing regarding your refuse pickup. The hearing will be
held at 9:00 am on June 23, 2009 in the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors Meeting Room, which is located at

330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA. The Board of Supervisors will be considering a general rate increase and a fuel
surcharge decrease.

Sincerely,

Amador Disposal
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